
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

06/26/18 
 

The Spirit Lake EPA will be doing a complete 

cleanup of 11 homes located at the Rolling Hills 

community.  These 11 homes contain hazardous 

materials that are an environmentally and a health 

hazard to anyone who stays in these homes.  The 

Spirit Lake Tribal Council is aware of the project, 

and of the remaining homes that need to be 

removed as well.  Any questions about this current 

project please call the Spirit Lake EPA Dept. at 

701-766-1259 or Arthur Carmona, Brownfields 

Coordinator at 701-230-2487. 


